NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF A REGULAR MEETING OF THE CIVIL
_ SERVICE COMMISSION
OF THE CITY OF CHULA VISTA

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the regular meeting of the Civil Service
Commission scheduled for April 3, 2025 has been cancelled.

The next meeting of the Civil Service Commission will be held on April 17, 2025 in
City Hall, Bldg. #C, Conference Room B-129, 276 Fourth Ave, Chula Vista, California.

Dated: April 1, 2025
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Felipe Ladron de Guevara
Secretary
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